


Dear Mayor,  
 
My name is Scott and I live and work in the Comox Valley. I am writing to you today regarding the 
development project on Kilpatrick Avenue. I am in full support of this development.  
 
We need more housing in the Courtenay area, and the proposed project will help fill the gap. 
There are already other apartments in the area, so I think it fits with the neighbourhood. 
 
I hope that you support this development as well.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Scott 

250-889-2486 


